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On May 24, the North Olympic Library System (NOLS) will begin using a new catalog to 

provide a better online experience for its users. During the switch, catalog access may be 

limited or unavailable the morning of Tuesday, May 24. 

 

The new catalog will offer a simpler, more intuitive experience. New features include: 

 

 Easy discovery of new books, materials, and resources with browsable displays and 

powerful new searching capabilities; 

 All available formats for a single title displayed together in search results and lists;  

 Ability to checkout, and access eBooks, eAudiobooks, and digital magazines directly 

from the catalog; 

 Integrated electronic content, digital archives and enrichment from other databases and 

resources, like Overdrive and Hoopla; 

 Reading recommendations, ratings and much more. 

 

Feedback can be shared with staff or at nols.org/new-catalog-feedback. Additional features and 

improvements will continue to be rolled out after May 24. 

 

www.nols.org/new-catalog-feedback


Library patrons can access all of their checkouts, holds and saved lists from the new catalog, 

using their current barcodes and passwords. 

 

For additional information on programs and services happening at your library, visit 

www.nols.org, email Discover@nols.org, or follow the North Olympic Library System on 

Facebook and Instagram.   

 

 

The North Olympic Library System will get a new catalog on May 24, 2022. 
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